
News and Comments 

An Expression of Thanks 

The staff of the History of Education Quarterly would like to thank 
Diana L. Bush for her many contributions over the last three years. Diana 
has now completed a year-long tenure as associate editor, with special 
responsibility for book reviews, but she has been integrally involved in 
every facet of our work. When the Quarterly first arrived in Bloomington, 
she labored tirelessly to help organize our offices and to establish new 
procedures for subscriptions. We will miss Diana for many reasons, es­
pecially her professional contributions and good cheer. Our labors would 
have been much heavier and less pleasant without her. 

Annual Meeting 

The 1988 meeting of the History of Education Society will be held in 
conjunction with the American Educational Studies Association in To­
ronto, Canada, November 4 - 6 , 1988. 
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